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Cooper, Kathy
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Sent: Wednesday, March 12,2008 12:40 PM ^ ^ ^ ny ,. ,,;;

To: IRRC " - " ' ^ ' ^ " '

Subject: Proposed Rulemaking - Diesel Vehicle Idling; and Auxiliary Power Systemsi(#fr42^h;- n:ni,; /Tnc.y
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Re: Proposed Rulemaking - Diesel Vehicle Idling; and Auxiliary Power System's"(#1-42lf'M

The Environmental Quality Board (EQB) has received the following comments regarding the above-referenced
proposed rulemaking.

Commentor Information:
Susan Otway
otways@aol.com
753 W. South St
Carlisle PA 17013 US
AAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAA

As a Carlisle resident, I am very concerned about the health effects of the poor air quality in our area. I understand that
the trucking industry is vital to our local economy, but that does not diminish their responsibility to preserve our
environment. I strongly urge passage of this legislation to limit idling.
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Please contact me if you have any questions.
Sincerely,
Michele L. Tate

Michele L. Tate
Regulatory Coordinator
PA Department of Environmental Protection
Rachel Carson State Office Building
P.O. Box 2063
Harrisburg, PA 17105-2063
Office: 717-783-6395
Fax: 717-783-8926
mtate@state.pa.us
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